

SECOND GRADE NEWSLETTER

From TEAM SECOND GRADE

For the week of: September 1-5, 2025

Respect others and they will respect you!



We will be working on Fairy Tales. We will be reading The Emperor's New Clothes and Beauty and the Beast.
Our vocabulary words are displeases, curious, fortune, and constant.

Language Arts

We will continue to review first grade skills and work on short vowels.

We will be taking some assessments to see where your child is.



Mrs. Shaver's Class has Music and Careers. Mrs. Spencer's Class has Art and Library.



Great Start

We had an awesome first week of school! This is such a wonderful class and we are really looking forward to this year! Please don't hesitate to ever contact us about anything! Make sure you have signed up for Remind.

Math/Science

This week we will be working on the following concepts:

- © We took a math diagnostic and will go over the answers.
- © We will start the first unit in math called Math Is...
- © In Science we will learn all about butterflies.



luct Note



- Please return all papers we have sent home to be filled out.
- Make sure you are receiving our messages through Remind. If you aren't, please contact us.
- There is no school on Monday. Enjoy your long weekend!
- © School Pictures are on Friday, September 5th.



We are working on Fairy Tales and Tall Tales so maybe you and your child could read some together or find a movie that is one of these to watch and ask your child what makes a story a fairy tale or tall tale.



Reminders

- ② Your child can bring a healthy snack each day.
- Your child can bring a water bottle.
- Your child needs to have headphones.

Your child brought home their behavior chart for the week. Please make sure that you look it over, sign it, and return it on Tuesday.